November 2006 DRC Meeting

1. Jon and Kate Zusy filed an application to construct a 'rough cut' road on lot 16 to run from G3 road up to the anticipated building site, to facilitate the showing of the lot to prospective buyers. A vigorous discussion was conducted within the DRC, a thorough site inspection was conducted by 2 members of the DRC, and the proposal was ultimately approved, with stipulations. The primary concerns were 1) impact on drainage to or from adjacent lots, 2) compliance with all limitations concerning driveway construction, including cut and fills, as well as overall esthetic effect on the lot, and 3) the need for reseeding the disturbed soil with natural grasses after the construction was complete. It is my understanding that Jon has already completed the project and has complied with the committee's stipulations.
 

2. Gem and I applied for an adjustment on the building envelope on our property, lot 23. This request was based on a desire by the Boones to incorporate into the new envelope a 'shelf' on the property they feel is an ideal building platform. Engineering work was done by Goff's Engineering in Durango. The plan was reviewed and approved by the DRC, minus Steve Boone, who recused himself from the considerations.
 

3. The DRC has just received an application from the Paydens regarding a fencing plan to accommodate their horses. Considerations have begun and are ongoing.
 

 

Steve Boone
Elk Stream Ranch Property Owners' Association
DRC Member, Chairman 

